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Service Information Bulletin Reference:  
24-010 Safety Recall: 17-20 NSX Fuel Pump Motor
24-019 Safety Recall: 18-19 RLX Fuel Pump Motor

In an effort to support customer repairs, American Honda will remove the following parts from allocation and move to
VIN Controlled ordering effective 8/16/24.

As the inventory situation continues to improve, we will review, and additional models will be added to VIN Controlled
ordering.  Please refer to PIB# 24-0013 for the latest part status.

Thank you for your continued patience.
Supply Operations - Campaign
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